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LEGAL NOTICE OF MEDICARE/MEDICAID TERMINATION 

OF PROVIDER AGREEMENT 

United Memorial Medical Center 
510 West Tidwell Road

Houston, TX  77091 

On January 11, 2022, the Medicare agreement between United Memorial Medical Center and the 

Secretary of Health & Human Services, relating to the hospital's participation in the Medicaid 
program and the Health Insurance for the Aged and Disabled Program (Medicare), will be 

terminated. The cause for Medicare/Medicaid termination is United Memorial Medical Center's 

failure to meet the minimum   health and safety standards required for Medicare program 

participation. The hospital does not comply with the Medicare/Medicaid Conditions of Participation. 
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